Coronavirus: visitor agreement

On arrival at Little lIford School, all visitors are required to take a lateral flow covid test, so please allow
15 minutes before your scheduled appointment. You also need to read and sign a copy of this
agreement.

Our school will welcome visitors if;

The visitor is not at risk of bringing coronavirus into the school. Visitors should not come into school if
they currently need to self-isolate, according to the latest government quidance, for example if they:

e Are displaying any coronavirus symptoms (a new continuous cough, a high temperature,
or a loss or change in their sense of taste and/or smell)

e Have received a positive coronavirus test result

e Have been told to self-isolate by NHS Test and Trace

Visitors also need to follow the measures the school is taking to minimise the spread of coronavirus,

e Mask wearing is not compulsory around the school but we request that a mask is worn in
public areas, the corridors and during meetings.

e Maintain a social distance from students and staff within the school where possible

e Wash hands thoroughly with soap and water for 20 seconds and sanitise your hands
regularly — there are various hand sanitisers around the school.

e Adopting the ‘catch it, bin it, kill it approach

By signing this document, | understand and agree that when visiting the school:

e | confirm that | do not currently need to self-isolate, in line with the latest government guidance
e | will follow the school’s hygiene practices (set out in the section above)
e | will engage with NHS Test and Trace, if | am to receive a positive coronavirus test result.

The information recorded below will help the school carry out rapid contact tracing, if asked to do so by
NHS Test and Trace.

VISITORS FULL NAME

ORGANISATION

VISITOR’S SIGNATURE

DATE OF VISIT



https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection

